
 
 
You have a new inquiry from the LDI website 
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LDI staff 
member/division 
to email 

Health Insurance 

Your First Name james and karen 

Your Last Name spaulding 

Your 
Organization (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Title (if 
applicable) 

 

Your Email iskcs1@yahoo.com 

Your Phone 
Number 

9852628260 

Your Message Dear Sirs: We are retirees covered by the Blue Cross-Blue Shield health 
insurance that we had while working in the state system. We are very 
concerned about the proposed sale of Blue Cross to Elevance. Elevance has 
been fined numerous times in other states due to poor treatment of its 
subscribers and we are afraid that we are about to join that list of mistreated 
and unhappy people who will lose the Blue Cross coverage that has always 
been good for us. We urge you to prevent this sale. (You do not need to 
contact us, just please consider our request). Thank you. Yours, Dr. James 
Spaulding/Karen Spaulding  
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